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January 25, 2024 Meeting Recap 

 

The AA Committee began its cycle of department and program presentations with Career Technical Education 

(CTE). Meeting minutes and copies of the presentations can be found on the AAC’s page on PCHS website.  

 

After discussions about the 2024-25 School Year Calendar, the AA Committee recommends the PCHS Board of 

Trustees APPROVE the calendar proposed by UTLA at the February meeting since many families are delaying 

creating vacation plans until the calendar is solidified.  

 

The Advanced Placement and Dual Enrollment programs will be presenting at the next meeting. 

 

Next Meeting: February 29, 2024 

 

 

 

 


